Please EXEMPT THE STUDENT HOUSING OVERLAY DISTRICT From the Proposed
City Zoning Changes

Rachel Westermeyer <weste065@umn.edu>
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To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 <Ward1@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Rachel Westermeyer <weste065@umn.edu>

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Mr Thao,

| am asking for your vote to EXEMPT the Student Housing Overlay District from the current
zoning proposed changes throughout the City. Increasing density in student rentals in this
already saturated student rental area would not bode well in the long run for the students, the
neighbors, and the long term stability of this area. | could cite all the difficulties, but have
chosen to keep this email brief.

Please SERIOUSLY consider my request.
Thank you so much.

Rachel M. Westermeyer

1935 Summit Avenue

St. Paul, MN 55105
651/644-3770



